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Tuesday, July 3, 2018

To:

City of Ottawa

RE: Site Lighting Galculations - 6150 Hazeldean Road

Dear City of Ottawa:

Attached you will find the exterior lighting design for the proposed Hazeldean Plaza.

We confirm that the equipment supplier has indicated that all of the exterior light fixtures meet
the full cut off requirements or will be installed in such as manner as to be full cut off.

Layouts for fixtures are shown on Drawing SL-O, as well as fixture descriptions and part
numbers are scheduled.

The lighting has been designed to minimize light spill over the property line to a maximum value
of 0.Sfc as shown on photometric calculations.

Sincerely,

Terry Vivyurka, P.Eng
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